
U.S. weapons manufacturers and investment companies are
making the bombs being dropped on Gaza and profiting
off of the ongoing genocide of Palestinian people.

Over 8,000 Palestinians, including nearly 3,000 children,
have been massacred by israel in the past three weeks, or
are still missing under the rubble.

The bombs used to murder them are being traded on the
New York Stock Exchange and paid for with your taxes
to the tune of $3.8 billion a year in U.S. military aid to Israel. 

Last week President Biden called on Congress to pass an
additional $14 billion in military aid to the occupation to
fund more death and destruction in Gaza, which will end
up as blood-stained money in the pockets of the weapons
manufacturers.

WALL. ST. HAS PALESTINIAN
BLOOD ON ITS HANDS

Take Action
END U.S. SPONSORED GENOCIDE IN GAZA




